
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023 (FY 23) 

CITY OF DEARY 

 

A public hearing, pursuant to Idaho Code 20-1002, will be held for consideration of the proposed amended budget 

for the fiscal year from October 1, 2022 to September 30, 2023.  The hearing will be held at City Hall, Deary, Idaho 

at 7:00PM on July 12, 2023.  All interested persons are invited to appear and show cause, if any, why such budget 

amendments should or should not be adopted.  Copies of the proposed budget in detail are available at City Hall 

during regular office hours (8:00 am to 11:30 & 12:00pm to 4:30pm, weekdays unless otherwise posted).  City Hall 

is accessible to persons will disabilities.  The proposed amended Fiscal Year 2023 budget is shown below as Fiscal 

Year 2023 proposed expenditures and revenues.          

 

Fiscal Year Budget 2023  

Amended to add the additional line items:  

 

EXPENDITURES  

General Fund: Transfer Out to Sewer                                                 $150,000 

 

Sewer: Transfers out to Sanitation                                                       $99,000 

Sewer: Transfers out to General Fund                                                 $51,000 

 

REVENUES/FUNDING RESOURCES  

General Fund: Cash Carryover from Fiscal Year 2022                       $150,000  

 

Sewer: Transfer in from General Fund                                                 $150,000 

 

These noted transactions were the only transfers in and out of these funds for the fiscal year. 

 

The proposed amended expenditures and estimated revenues for fiscal year 2022-2023, Fiscal Year 2023 

have tentatively been adopted by the City Council and entered in the Journal of Proceedings.  Publication 

dates for the notice of the public hearing are July 1,2023 and July 11,2023.        

Dated this 26th day of June 2023     Megan Funke, City Clerk-Treasurer     

 


